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The Valley Village Foundation was
formed to ensure the future financial

viability of Valley Village. The focus of the
Foundation is the endowment to provide
lifelong care for our clients.

VALLEY VILLAGE FOUNDATION
BOARD UPDATES

The Valley Village Foundation Board elected new
officers at the April meeting. We are pleased to
announce the new officers:

e Mark Levinson, President

o Matthew Pondella, Vice President
e Elisabeth Stimson, Secretary

e Robert Hay, Treasurer

The Valley Village Foundation Board thanks Judi
Prejean —immediate past President - for over eight
years of service and dedication to the Foundation.
Judi has taken a new work opportunity that
demands more of her time, but she will remain
active in other roles.

Mark Levinson exemplifies the true spirit of volunteerism and community service.
The 2015 Fernando Award recipient is actively engaged with nine boards,
including his newest role as President of the Valley Village Foundation Board.

Mark is an attorney, and he practices family law. He graduated from CSUN with a
B.S. in Political Science. He earned his law degree from USC. In December, Mark

and his wife will celebrate 50 years of marriage. He and his wife have a daughter,
a son-in-law and one granddaughter. He is a native of Southern California, where

he has lived all his life.

Visit our blog to learn more about Mark: https.//www.valleyvillage.org/blog



()

VALLEY VILLAGE

Cd
e O

¢ )
MRy o\

LEGACY GROUP EVENTS
POSTPONED

In addition to the Valley Village Country
Classic, Valley Village had to postpone
the Legacy Thank You Event that had
been planned for March. At this time,
we are in the process of planning a
virtual event so we can get together
safely and remain in touch. Stay tuned
for more information about date, time
and the online platform we will use to
host an event.

2020 VALLEY VILLAGE
COUNTRY CLASSIC POSTPONED

The Valley Village Country Classic has
been postponed to September 10, 2020,
for the safety of our communities while
COVID-19 remains a threat. We continue
to keep an eye on state and local
guidelines for events, which will dictate
whether or not we can host the event in
September. Please contact Matthew
Swearman at matthew@vvc.org or
818.587.9450, extension 161 if you have
any questions.

STAY SAFE AND BE WELL

2020 has proved to be a challenging
time for all of us. We are all having
to make adjustments to how we live,
work and spend time with the
people we care about. Through this
time, please stay safe and take care
of yourself. If there is anything you
need, even if it's a friendly voice to
talk with, please do not hesitate to
reach out to Matthew Swearman at
818.587.9450, ext. 161.



